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Andrea Gyger

From: Kim McGahey 

Sent: Monday, October 07, 2013 3:18 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Election judges and canvass board rules changes

I strongly urge you not to make the proposed changes in the rules that affect the work of canvass boards and 

election judges. These rules have served Colorado well for over 100 years and I do not want them changed now. 

 

Kim McGahey 

Breckenridge, CO 
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-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Kim McGahey 

Broker Associate 

Paffrath and Thomas Real Estate 
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